
Well # 39 - University 

 

University Publique de la Grande Anse (UPGA) located in the 

Chateau community outside  Jeremie, Haiti had  the problem 

of insufficient potable water. The  Catholic law school in 

Jeremie was able to partner with HMI to find funding to drill 

this well in order to bring a continuous source of water to 

the school as well as help to resolve the water shortage 

problem in the area by developing a distribution process for 

neighboring families.  The water in this well is of a good 

quality.  
 


